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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 247
Committee: State Government Sponsor: Representative Ben Harrison

Analyst: Tiffany Weaver Date: 04/24/2024

House Bill 247 as introduced would increase receipts to the State General Fund by an estimated

$1.6 million in Fiscal Year 2025 by reverting any unencumbered funds of the following

agencies abolished by this bill on October 1, 2024: (1) the State Health Planning and

Development Agency, (2) the Statewide Health Coordinating Council, (3) the Certificate of

Need Review Board, and (4) the Health Care Information and Data Advisory Council.

This bill would eliminate: (1) the estimated annual expenditures of these entities of $1.2 million;

and (2) the corresponding estimated annual receipts of $1 million.


